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Springing Forward 
 We hope this letter finds each of you well. 

We apologize for the delay. We nearly had this 

letter ready to send when our laptop died. We 

tried to get it fixed, but ended up needing to 

purchase a new one. We are praising the Lord 

that we were able to transfer our files from our 

old hard drive! God is good! 

We are grateful for your investment in 

our lives and in the lives of the Dominican people. 

We cannot thank you enough for your prayers. 

We have been on the East Coast for a month now 

and plan to be here until the end of April. We are 

so grateful for 4 NEW FINANCIAL PARTNERS 

THIS MONTH. We are excited to have more of 

God’s people joining together to spread the 

Gospel in the Dominican Republic.  

Teah took this 

photo during 

her trip to the 

D.R. in 2014.  

We want to 

take the 

name of Jesus 

with us to 

families just 

like hers.  

We also try to spread the Gospel as much 

as possible while we are on deputation. Handing 

out tracts to waiters, waitresses, and to hotel staff 

is one way we get the Gospel out as we travel. 

Early in March I found myself sitting in a Barber’s 

chair in Dundalk, Md. He asked me what I did for 

a living. I began explaining to Bob how God had  

called me into missions and what that meant. He 

asked me questions for a half an hour. I answered 

them trying to guide him to see His need for 

Christ. I then invited him to come hear us present 

at a local church the following week. He politely 

declined. However, as I paid and left he hugged 

me with teary eyes. The seed was sown in Bob’s 

life. Please water it with your prayers. 

 

Words of Encouragement 

 As we travel we see a lot of wrecked 

vehicles and have had some close calls. On our 

way to Kansas City at the beginning of the month, 

we came up on the last moments of a roll-over 

accident happening in the South-bound lanes. 

Another time we were parked at a red light and 

the car in the lane next to us got rear-ended. 

Sometimes we take getting to work, or school, or 

home safely for granted. We do everything we 

can to stay safe on the road, but we cannot forget 

that God is the one protecting us. Jesus is always 

with us and He goes before us. “The horse is 

prepared against the day of battle: but safety 

is of the LORD.” Proverbs 21:31  
   

Love Joshua, Teah, and Ezra 

www.missionarylanes.com 

PLEASE PRAY WITH US: 
 For Mischa Houston’s recovery from colon 

cancer and for comfort during chemo.  
 For Bro. Tim Long’s health and recovery  
 One huge unspoken for a sister in Christ! 
 Please pray for Bob’s salvation. 
 


